Republic of the Philippines
Province of Bataan
Municipality of Dinalupihan
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED
INFRA-2021-08-005

Project: Construction of Daycare Center
Location: Brgy. New San Jose, Dinalupihan, Bataan
November 5, 2021

MR. ALFREDO T, PAGUIO JR.
ATP CONSTRUCTION
Cupang Proper, Balanga City, Bataan

Dear Mr. Paguio Jr.:

Please be informed that the undersigned Mayor has approved the Contract Agreement in favor
of your Company,ATP Construction to proceed on the Project: Construction of Daycare Center
located at Brgy. New San Jose, Dinalupihan, Bataan effective upon receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms &
conditions set on the attached Contract of Agreement and in accordance with the

Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance by signing on the space provided below. Keep one
copy and return the other to the BAC Secretariat of the Municipality of Dinalupihan.

The period of delivery shall begin the day after your receipt of this Notice.

Sincerely yours,

MA GELA S. GARCIA
Mugdjicipal Mayor

CONFORM




